
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                                                             2nd October  
 
           

Year 7 Curriculum Information & Meet the Tutor Evening 
Thursday 10th October 2019 - 6pm – Main Hall 

 
This week our year 7 students have completed their first full month at Kingsdown school.  We have been 
very impressed at how well they have settled.   The transition from Primary to Secondary school is a 
significant one and for you too, as parents.   By way of supporting you to secure an effective partnership, we 
would like to invite you to our Year 7 Curriculum and Meet the Tutor evening on Thursday 10th October at 
6pm.  We sincerely hope that you will be able to attend. 
 
The purpose of this important evening is to: 

 
1. Give you an opportunity to meet your child’s new Tutor and other key staff who will guide, 

support and champion your child throughout the next 5 years   
 

2. Share essential information about our challenging and exciting Year 7 curriculum 

 
3. Remind you of the importance of attendance – our expectation is 95% minimum – and useful 

strategies to ensure your child meets this national target 

 
4. Provide you with some effective strategies to support your child – especially with regards 

homework, organisation and other essential skills required   
 

5. Discuss your child’s Attitude to Learning so far and share the reporting format that will come 
home to you throughout each year. 
 

 
We very much look forward to meeting you Thursday 10th October and working with you to ensure that 
your son / daughter achieves their very best. 
 
Should you be unable to attend, please email Miss Robertson, Progress Leader for Year 7 by Monday 7th 
October (lrobertson@kingsdownschool.co.uk).   We would welcome a brief explanation as to why you 
are unable to attend and how we can contact you to share these important messages and resources. 
 
We all look forward to meeting you next week. 
 
Yours sincerely 

                    
Mrs E Leigh-Bennett 
Headteacher  

Mrs J Lindley 
Deputy Headteacher 

Mrs R Lees 
Assistant Headteacher   
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